
We at Adlington Town Council want to help make this Christmas 
a special one. 
 
We have canvassed our local businesses to  take part in “Light 
Adlington” and have a lit tree erected on their shop or business 
frontage to create a stunning Christmas display. 
 
The Town Council has shared  the cost of this initiative and over 
40 businesses have agreed to take part, the Christmas trees will 
start to appear on their premises now. 
 

Calling All Residents! 
 

 

 
We are now asking all residents to join us in December  and help 
us to “Light Adlington” on every road and street in the village by 
lighting up a door or window of your house that faces the front  
of your property for all your neighbours and friends to see. 
 
Be as creative as you can … Unite forces with your neighbours 
and create a theme or be as individual as you like… we hope 
you will all take part. 

This is an 
Adlington Town Council initiative for Christmas 2021 

If you have any questions contact 
clerk@adlingtontowncouncil.co.uk  

or call 07896 729 646 


